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Dengie Crops has recently come under an inordinate amount of pressure from the Health & Safety Executive (HSE).
One of the potential areas of risk the HSE has identified is that of dust around site.
One of the resolutions Dengie Crops has put in place to address the HSE’s concerns is the mandatory wearing of eye protection in operational areas.
Therefore, if you get outside your cab whilst at Grain Store or around processing areas please wear the eye protection provided.
Your co-operation in this matter is greatly appreciated.
